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Dear Parent/Carer 

I hope that this letter finds you safe and well. 

I am writing to inform you about the Year 11 intervention programme that will be starting after February half 
term. We want to give students the best opportunities to achieve their potential in all subjects and in light of 
the current situation, students still need to be working hard to display their progress while working 
remotely. Staff have been working extremely hard to provide an extensive remote curriculum, and we are 
now in a position where we are able to offer some specific subject intervention (via Microsoft Teams) for 
students ‘after school’ 3pm – 4pm. This will begin on Monday 22nd February. 

Students will receive an individualised timetable for their after school intervention. Students have been 
selected based on their mock exam results, in-class assessments and overall attitude to learning. We hope 
this will give students the opportunity to engage with their teachers on a more one to one basis and improve 
their skills, knowledge and confidence and overall attainment within that specific subject. 

It is expected that your son/daughter will attend and attendance will be monitored. Each subject 
intervention will run for three weeks at a time, at the end of which, pupils will do a mini assessment to 
ascertain whether their knowledge and understanding of the subject has improved.  

I hope you will agree, this is a fantastic opportunity for our students and I am sure they will benefit from it 
immensely. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss J Postle 
Head of Art & Technology Faculty and Lead for Y11 Intervention 

 


